
ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF CHANGES –HOSPICE 
 
When an agency has a change in Administrator or Medical Director, submit a letter 
notifying the IL Department of Public Health of the new employee to: 
 

Illinois Department of Public Health 
Office of Health Care Facilities & Programs 

Central Office Operations Section 
525 W. Jefferson St., Fourth Floor 

Springfield, IL  62761-0001 
 


